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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3666 

 
Available July 21, 2025: New Specialty 714 for Registered Nurses 
Under Provider Type 93 (Substance Use Treatment) 
Nevada Medicaid is creating a new specialty for individuals under provider type (PT) 93 (Substance Use 
Treatment): Registered Nurse (specialty 714).  

Effective July 21, 2025, the new specialty 714 will be available for enrollment through the Provider Flex tool. 
Individual providers enrolling under this specialty must link to group specialty 707 (Substance Use Treatment 
Clinic) or 708 (Opioid Treatment Program). 

The PT 93 specialty 707 and 708 Billing Guides will be updated to include the billing information and requirements 
for this new specialty. The billing guides are posted on the Billing Information webpage. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp42/provider/Home/tabid/477/Default.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

